
 

 
 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Please note that we have lowered our flags to half-mast today, following the passing of Prince 

Philip.  They will stay lowered until sunset on the day of the Prince’s funeral (date to be 

determined).  This is in keeping with the protocol as per the notice below from the Government 

of British Columbia. 

 

 

 

Half-Masting 
period: 

From now (April 9, 2021) until sunset on the day of the funeral and 
memorial service (to be determined) 

Occasion: Death of His Royal Highness the Duke of Edinburgh  
(b. June 10, 1921, d. April 9, 2021) 

Half-Masting 
locations: 

  

Notes: 

Parliament Buildings in Victoria and on all British Columbia government 
buildings and establishments across the province. 

  

  

The Canadian flag at the Parliament Buildings in Victoria and on all British 
Columbia government buildings and establishments across the province 
should be flown at half-mast. 

Where a Canadian flag and a British Columbia flag fly near to one other, 
both flags should be lowered to half-mast. 

Flags on all Government of Canada buildings and establishments across the 
country, including the Peace Tower in Ottawa, will also be flown at half-
mast. 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Mrs. Sheila Morrison 

Principal 
 

 

ERRINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1390 Fairdowne Road, Errington, BC  V0R 1V0 

Phone: (250) 248-8446       Fax: (250) 954-1593 

Website:   http://ees.sd69.bc.ca 

Principal:  Mrs. Sheila Morrison 

Email:  smorrison@sd69.bc.ca 

Principal:  Ms. Jennifer Fuhrmann 

Email:  jfuhrmann@sd69.bc.ca 
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